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Media Release 
 

 

From:  Michael Terry 
  Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608  
 
Re:  Spring Hill Man Shot During Home Invasion 
 
 
Date:  January 28, 2018 
 

 
On 1-28-18 at 3:57 a.m., Hernando County Sheriff’s deputies were dispatched to The Jason 
Oaks Apartments in Spring Hill to investigate a possible shooting. 
 
When deputies arrived at 4212 Jason Road, they determined one victim, Bre’on Wyatt B/M 
DOB/07-10-97, had been shot.  
 
Wyatt had already been transported from the scene by a friend to an area hospital for 
treatment. 
 
Wyatt was later transported to an area trauma center for further treatment. 
 
Wyatt told deputies that unknown individuals had broken into his apartment. Wyatt said he 
was unaware of what the individuals wanted. 
 
The suspects fled after Wyatt was shot. 
 
The HCSO Air Unit and a Brooksville Police Department K-9 Unit were called in to search for 
the suspects. 
 
However, neither were able to locate any of the suspects. 
 
There is no threat to the community. No additional details are available at this this time. 
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